
11/10/2019 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Worship in song and word 9;30 

 Communion 10:25 

General fund offering and pastoral fund offering 

 

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in song:                      Ryan Eash 

Worship in word:                     Dean Yoder 

 

Greeters: 

Nov. 10: Ryan & Tabitha E., Ethan R., 

Nov. 17: Laverne & Sarah F., Jonathan & Mari Jean R., 

Nov. 24: Bill & Mary H., Robbie & Naomi R., 

 

Offering: general fund – $1818, Pastoral - $1398, capital imp - $40,  

Brittany’s support - $100, 

Attendance: Sunday School - 128, 10:30 service - 190 

 

Announcements: 

1. We would like to thank everyone for the kindness and gifts given to 

us over the past month and year. We are greatly blessed by your 

friendships and love! Dean and Abby Yoder 

 

2. This month’s sewing date is November 19
th

 the church calendar says 

Sewing will be next week, but we will have it the usual 3rd Tuesday.  

3. Townline ladies’ breakfast is Tuesday, November 12 at 9:30 AM at 

Tiffany’s restaurant in Topeka. We will celebrate Sarah Lantz’s 80th, 

as well as our November birthdays. All ladies are welcome! RSVP to 

Abby Yoder if you plan to attend 

 

4. If you wish to participate in the Plain Church Ministry Group for 

lower hospital and doctor costs please sign up. If you have medical 

insurance than you do not qualify for this. If you are part of a health 

care sharing plan than you do still qualify. 

 

5. John and Lydia Miller want to thank the church for the prayers and love that 

was shared with them through John’s recent surgery. Also please pray for 

Lydia as she is seeing a Dr Monday Nov. 11, in light of her intense hip pain. 

 

6. Brittany Yoder is back over in Greece serving the refugees. Her living expenses are 

approximately $1,000 per month. The finance team and the elder team are in 

agreement that Townline would support Brittany Yoder out of the Mission Fund on 

$500 per month basis for the next year. We would ask Brittany’s friends and the 

church to consider how to cover the other $500 per month, this could be done via a 

link on our Townline website or just dropping an envelope in the offering box 

designated “Brittany Yoder”. We would encourage individuals to support her on a 

monthly basis so she can focus on serving and not fund raising.  

 

 

 

We are here, but it is not by, or of, our own designs; 

 

To worship Christ our Savior, the Savior of mankind; 

 

To remember our Lord's life, in this bread and the wine. 

 

Looking for His return for us, be it now, or in a future time. 


